

Dear Oakland County Osteopathic Medical Association Member,

Let me begin by thanking those OCOMA members, who have represented the Oakland County Osteopathic Medical Association by serving as a delegate to the Michigan Osteopathic Association House of Delegates over the years, I truly value your commitment. The Oakland County Osteopathic Medical Association Board and membership extends their gratitude and heartfelt thanks for your participation.

Now, as the 2020 MOA House of Delegates meeting being held on **Thursday, May 14** from 9:00 AM – 3:30 PM at the **Westin Southfield-Detroit** draws closer, we once again encourage your support and participation. Even if you have never served as an OCOMA delegate before, we would be delighted to have you join us at this most important event.

As we select delegates for the 2020 meeting, we are looking for the OCOMA member who can attend the entire meeting...9:00 AM - 3:30 PM. We feel that the Oakland County membership is a group of dedicated and concerned physicians, who wish to maintain a leadership position among the state's Osteopathic societies. We would therefore request that the appointed delegates "clear their schedules" and attempt to stay for the entire meeting. This will ensure that our voice will be heard, and Oakland will retain the leadership role it has come to enjoy.

Please complete the information below and return this letter to our OCOMA office by mail to *OCOMA Delegate/PO Box 112/Rockwood/MI 48173* or fax to 517-347-1566 by March 1, 2020, so that we may be sure fill the all the delegate and alternate seats to which we are entitled. <u>In an attempt to clean up the listings, if you do not return this form to the office by March 1, 2020, your name will not appear in the MOA House of Delegates booklet, even if you have served as an OCOMA delegate in the past.</u>

Name	AOA
Address	
E-mail	Office Phone
I will be proud to serve as a 2020 Oakland County Delegate	
I must decline to serve as a 2020 Oakland County Delegate	

The Oakland County Osteopathic Medical Association Board, your fellow society members, and I personally thank you for your valuable time and enthusiastic support. We look forward to OCOMA taking a role in leading MOA for the general welfare of the residents of the state of Michigan, especially those residing in the county of Oakland, and to assist in increasing the strength of the Osteopathic profession.

Sincerely,

John Kilmer, D.O.

John Kilmer, DO

2020 President, Oakland County Osteopathic Medical Association